
 
 
 
 
 

 

At its special meeting held on Wednesday, August 14, 2019 the Bristol Aquifer Protection Agency 
accepted the renewal of the registration for the following facilities in the “Upper White’s 
Bridge/Lower White’s Bridge/Mix Street” Aquifer Protection Area: 
 

1. Application #APA2-1907-01 – request for renewal of registration of Just Ask Rental; 742 
Farmington Avenue; Assessor’s Map 48, Lot 87-8; Joseph Englert for Just Ask Rental, 
registrant. 
 

2. Application #APA2-1907-02 – request for renewal of registration of Rick’s Automotive, Inc.; 
16 John Avenue; Assessor’s Map 48, Lot 145-152; Richard Goodine, Sr., registrant. 

 
For further information, contact the Bristol Land Use Office at 860-584-6225. 
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